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Via Email to Susan.lee@senate.state.md.us and mlore@senate.state.md.us 

 

February 10, 2022 

 

Senator Susan C. Lee 

Senate Majority Whip 

Maryland State Senate 

 

Re:  Formal endorsement of SB462 

Dear Senator Susan C. Lee, 

On behalf of the Korean American Association of Washington Metropolitan Area and it’s 
serving members, we formally support Senate bill SB 462 expanding the education curriculum 
to include the history of Asian Americans & Pacific Islanders, Blacks, Latinos, Native 
Americans, Women, and other groups, as the history of America is incomplete without including 
the history of people of all backgrounds who help build America. 

America has become the superpower of the global community.  America is built, maintained, and 
improved by every and all immigrants who became Americans.  United States of America is the 
perfect example of immigration success story.  All of us and future generations will continue to 
keep America the best place to live, love, and learn.  It is essential and fundamental requirement 
to learn history of all and everyone’s backgrounds who help build America.  By approving 
SB462, our kids will be able to learn history of immigrants, learn from mistakes, and not to make 
such mistakes moving forward. 

An approval of this bill has been long overdue.  An approval of this bill will contribute to 
reducing Asian hate crimes.  We appreciate your hard work in bringing equality in our society 
and request that you support adopting this bill. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

/s/ 

Steve S Lee 

President 
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